
A word from the editor

This issue of the OLBI Working Papers marks a new stage in the journal’s

evolution, with several exciting changes already implemented and additional

new initiatives underway. We have transitioned to a new online management

platform, the Open Journal Systems (OJS) developed by the Public Knowl-

edge Project (PKP), a multi-university initiative to create open source software

and improve the quality of scholarly publishing. Introducing the OJS has been

a success for us, as it has helped streamline the submission, review, editing,

production and dissemination processes. Another important new development

is that all of our articles now have digital object identifiers (DOI). I am also

happy to announce that the OLBI Working Papers has found a new physical

and virtual home within OLBI’s structure: the Julien Couture Resource Centre

(JCRC). This step contributes not only to enriching the Centre’s existing col-

lections but also allows the publication to benefit from increased visibility and

professional support. In addition, we have established an important partnership

with the University of Ottawa’s Morisset Library and now take part in their

open access initiatives. This has enabled us to access additional services and

expertise on the one hand, and has further positioned the OLBI as a patron of

open access on the other. Overall, this new issue reaffirms our continued com-

mitment to scholarship, free flow of information, and knowledge exchange.
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Happy reading!
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